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Five Avenues of Service at Lawrenceburg Rotary 

THIS WEEK’S PROGRAM 
UT Southern’s Athletic Director 

Brandie Paul 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MON, DEC 13TH, 5:30 PM 
ANNUAL MEETING DEC 17TH  

NO MEETING CHRISTMAS EVE 

November 19th Meeting  
Club Guests– Russell Counce, John Webb  
Visiting Rotarians- Michael Babb (Nashville), Marilyn Johnston 
(Columbia Noon). 

Visitors- Laura Moore- guest of Denny Miner.  
 Absent - Frances Berry-Brown, Mark Brown, Brian Cooper, Channing 

Cope, Cory Cowheard, Charlie Crawford, Molly Dauer, Ryan Egly, 
Laura Fisher, Sid Garner, Sissy Garner, Ben Gobble, Jason Grayson, 
Kenny Heald, Heath Hill, Phil Hood, Pam Hyde, Chris Inman, Tad 
Keaton, Rachel Lee, Jason Luffman, Ben Luna, Adam Martin, Jerrod 
Menz, Chad Moore, Jay Moore, Mark Short, Ed Trimmer, Teresa 
Walker, Paul Wayne, Jason Weaver, Ben White, Christa Williams. 

Make-Ups –  Lewisburg 11/03- Jane Jennings; TAF Meeting 11/12-  
Heath Hill; Mid-Year District Conference 11/11-11/12- Jane 
Jennings; Family of Rotary/New Member Event 11/18- Jason Arm-
bruster, Bob Augustin, John Beasley, Scott Beasley, Russ Brackett, 
Lynn Burns, Tiffany Cope, Laura Fisher, Teresa Frazier, Sid Garner, 
Sissy Garner, Jason Grayson, Jimmy Hickman, Sam Hickman, Heath 
Hill, Kristina Hill, Pat Hollman, Tina Holt, Jane Jennings, John Johns-

tone Tad Keaton, Greg Kelso, Denny Miner, Will Nichols, Bill 
Phillips, Maria Santini, Ricky Skillington  

LAST  MEETING (November 19, 2021) 
Singing                  Bob Augustin 
Prayer                     Bert Spearmen 
Pledge                     Tonya Longshore 
4-Way Test            Jason Armbruster 
 

Program—  District 6760 Governor   
Michael Babb 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pictured above DG Michael Babb MD, President Greg Kelso, 
and Assistant DG Jane Jennings. Governor Babb gave an inspiring presentation on the evolution of Rotary over its 116 year history.  
Rotary began as a networking organization for business men in Chicago and other US cities then quickly evolved into an interna-
tional organization of business owners and professionals dedicated to service.  Membership eligibility was expanded to include 
women in the late 1980’s and Rotary grew into today’s organization with 1.2 million members in 200 countries and regions. Rotary 
in the twenty-first century is becoming much more diverse and inclusive and its focus continues to be on service.  Dr. Babb de-
scribed how service creates a ripple effect that may touch individuals far removed from an initial act of kindness.  He compli-
mented the local club on its longstanding impact in Lawrenceburg and Lawrence County. 
 
During his presentation, Dr. Babb presented a District 6760 Trailblazer Award to Lawrenceburg Rotarian Jane Jennings.  Jane was 
one of the first women to become Lawrenceburg Rotarians in 1990 and is currently serving as an Assistant Governor in our Rotary 
District.  Jane introduced the program and presented Governor Babb with a ceremonial coonskin cap at the conclusion of his pres-
entation. 

Upcoming Rotary Events    

 Board of Directors Meeting on Mon, Dec 13th @ 5:30pm 

 Lawrenceburg Rotary Annual meeting Dec 17th  

 No Meeting Dec 24th— Merry Christmas 
 
If bringing guest(s) to a Friday Rotary Meeting, 
please notify Donna Pack at (931) 201-1531 by Wednesday so 
that the appropriate number of lunches can be ordered. 
 
If you find an error in attendance – Absent list, Make-Ups, or 
would like to know how you stand on attendance. – Please 
email rclburgsec@charter.net and I'll make the correction 
promptly. 

http://www.rotarylawrenceburgtn.org/AvenuesOverview.cfm
mailto:rclburgsec@charter.net
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Rumble At The Crossroads Named Best Two Night Pull By Midsouth Pullers Association 
 
Picture above Rotarian Bill Phillips and Tractor Pull President Russell Counce. The Rumble at the Crossroads Truck and Tractor 
Pull has been named Best Two Night Pull in 2021 by the Midsouth Pullers Association.  Crossroads of Dixie Antique Tractor Club 
President Russell Counce presented the award at the Friday, November 19, 2021 meeting of the Lawrenceburg Rotary Club.  The 
Rotary Club and the Tractor Club co-sponsor the event which is presented at Lawrenceburg Rotary Park each year.  Award recipi-
ents are determined by vote of Pullers from Tennessee, Kentucky, and Alabama. 

Lawrenceburg Rotarian Dennison Miner was recognized as a fourth level Paul Harris Fellow at the Friday, November 19, 2021 

Rotary Meeting.  Rotary District Governor Dr. Michael Babb presented the award.  Paul Harris Fellow recognition is awarded to 

Rotarians and other individuals who have contributed $1000 to The Rotary Foundation with higher levels being awarded for each 

additional $1000 contributed. 
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